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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

1974 ~ 
~ 

December 31, 

MEMORANDUM FOR THE PRESIDENT 

FROM: RON NESSEN 

SUBJECT: RECOMMENDED 

Alva Chapman, President of the newly merged Knight-Ridder newspaper 
chain is currently staying at the Lodge while on a vacation in Vail. I 
suggest you call him and say that you had learned he was in Vail and want 
to wish him a Happy New Year, congratulations and good luck on his new 
newspaper venture. 

Jerry Warren suggests that this phone call would help establish an important 
contact with the President of an influential chain of newspapers . 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 12, 1975 

ADMINISTRATIVELY CONFIDENTIAL 

MEMORANDUM FOR: 

FROM: 

RON NESS~~ 

JERRY H.~ 

·For the record, the following notation was made on your recommended 
telephone call of December 31 to Alva Chapman: ~ -.i ·-

-- Tried/he had left. 

With regard to your recommended telephone call to Joseph McCaffrey, 
the following notation was made: 

-- I did • 
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